
 

 Dear Parents/Carers, 

Thank you to all those parents who came along to    

Parents Evening last night, as usual it was  lovely   

evening and great to see so many of you. If you     

haven’t had chance to attend then please make an 

appointment with your child’s teacher to discuss their 

progress. We are happy to arrange this after school 

next week. Mrs Woodward’s Parents Evening will be 

Wednesday  18th April—this will follow the same 

times that have already been booked. Thank you for 

your patience and support.  

Hopefully you have found the new app service useful. 

We will be using this option for all future                              

Parents Evenings.  

As we are now an academy we have had two internal 

academy inspections in the last month. One was on 

Safeguarding and Child Protection and the other was 

for general standards. Both have come back with           

excellent results and we are really pleased.  

Next week is the final week of the spring term and we 

will be hosting the annual Early Years Easter Bonnet 

Parade and our Easter Service on Thursday.  Please 

note that we break up on Thursday 29th March for 

Easter NOT the Friday. 

We will be judging the KS2 Decorate an Egg             

competition on Wednesday afternoon next week so 

please make sure any entries are sent into school be-

fore 12.00pm on Wednesday 28th March.  

Can I please remind all parents that once children have 

been dismissed by staff at the end of the day,                    

they become your responsibility. Please do not allow 

your children to unsafely use school equipment or act 

in an unruly manner when they are in your care.  

Please remember that the large climbing frame in KS2 

is off limits to pupils unless supervised by school staff.  

 

 

          Always check the school website - www.netherbrook.dudley.sch.uk           

Updates available on school life app - https://netherbrook.sch.life/ 

20.03.18 Class / Group Photo’s 

21.03.18 Year 3 Swimming 

22.03.18 Parent’s Evening 

27.03.18 Year 6 Parents SATS Meeting  3.30pm 

29.03.18 EYFS Easter Bonnet Parade  

  Nursery AM & RKW - 11.00am 

  Nursery PM & RH -2pm 

29.03.18 School Nurse Drop In 1-3pm 

29.03.18 Break up for Easter Holiday’s            

             Easter Holiday 30.03.2018 - 13.04.2018  

03.04.18 Voting - School closed to pupils 

07.04.18 May Day Bank Holiday 

14.05.18 SATs Week 

22.05.18 EYFS Sports Day 

23.05.18 Sports Day 

25.05.18 Mufti Day 

Half Term 28.05.18 - 01.06.18 

 

Do you have any unwanted outdoor 

toys  in good condition that you would like to 

donate for our Time For Twos Children? 

If so please contact Mrs Homer 01384 818409           

Nethertots Manager 



 

          Always check the school website - www.netherbrook.dudley.sch.uk           

Updates available on school life app - https://netherbrook.sch.life/ 

An Eggciting  KS2  Competition  

It’s nearly Easter again and it’s an eggstra special time of year, I thought it would be eggciting to once again have a Key 

Stage 2 ‘Decorate an Egg’ Competition for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6. 

The challenge: 

 Get an egg 

 Boil it until it’s hard 

 Decorate it in an eggcellent style. 

 Bring it in to school between Monday 19th and Tuesday 27th March (no earlier please as the eggs start to 

smell!) 

 Win an eggstravagant prize.  

All entries should have been decorated mostly by the children. 

The eggs must be either blown or very hard boiled. 

Each entry should have a title and the child’s name and class on it somewhere. 

They should be brought into school when completed and will be displayed near the main entrance until the judges eggree and 

choose the winning entries.  

All pupils that take part in the competition will receive a small prize in recognition of their  eggspressive creativity.  

There will also be a first, second and third place prize and four eggstra    honourable mentions.  

Below are a few examples that I have found on the internet. If you want further ideas check out our school website                        

to see previous year’s entries.                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

 

                  

 

 

 

 

I am eggcited and looking forward to seeing the eggspressive and eggcellent ideas that KS2 have to offer!!!!   

Well done everyone that has taken part in Sport Relief this week!! 

Children have taken part in Mini Olympic  events to raise money for charities 

in the UK and abroad. Sponsor money total to be announced shortly. 

Thank you to Mrs Barfoot and Mr Hanson for organising the weeks activities. 
Sport Relief Award 
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Fantastic news… 
Magical Maths is coming to Netherbrook Primary School!! 

 
Magical maths is a super fun after school club designed to boost children’s              

confidence and better engage them with maths. 
The clubs run for an hour a week after school week beginning  

Monday 23rdApril 2018 and will run for 5 weeks. Each week has a different 
theme and includes a dressed up character including Professor Poopenshtinken 
(maths genius), the Mathemagician, Stately Holmes (the maths detective) and 

the Olympic Mathletes! 
Parents receive weekly email updates to see what their child has been           

learning (but you must give your email address to obtain this). 

Dates and Times of Clubs 
 

KS1 (Years 1 & 2 only) – 3.15pm to 4.15pm on Mondays 
23rd Apr, 30th Apr, 14th May, 21st May and 4th Jun (note Bank Hol 7th May) 

 
KS2 (Years 3 to 6) – 3.20pm to 4.20pm on Mondays 

23rd Apr, 30th Apr, 14th May, 21st May and 4th Jun (note Bank Hol 7th May) 
 

Please ensure you register your child to the correct year group. 
 

For more information and to sign up, visit www.magicalmathsclub.com  
Or call  

0121 392 7475 
 

Cost is £34 for the 5 sessions.  Limited places so sign up quick! 


